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Area Principal (On-Island Outer-site Schools) All schools are almost completed with State Testing; 
English/Language Arts and Math (for 3-9th graders) and Science (for 5th, 8th and 10th graders). The testing 
window closes on April 29th. Then we start I-ready and MAP assessments. Lots of planning happening for 
wrapping up the end of the year as well as preparations for next school year with student schedules. 
Parent/Teacher Conferences were help on April 12th and 13th. We have been reaching out to students for 
their post-secondary interests, as well as reaching out for community and parent input for our Perkins Grant. 
Working with the advisory committee and other contributors, a small business and maritime/mariculture 
focus is developing. If you would like to give input or get more information regarding this grant  
 
*Barry C Stewart Kasaan School: Basketball season has wrapped up as well as state archery, with some 
qualifying for nationals. Preparing for state testing and completing assessments has taken a fair amount of 
time the last month. Older students visited the Dawson Creek mine.  
 
*Hollis School: Students are participating in elementary basketball. Students enjoy computer coding. 
High school students visited the Harris mine. Game night has started again; every Friday 7-9 pm HS and 
up, every 1st and 3rd Saturday from 2-3 for MS and under.  
  
*Howard Valentine Coffman Cove School: MS and HS students are finishing up 
their kayaking and drone classes online and continue their sewing projects as well as 
the operation of their student store.  
 
*Naukati School: Three students toured the Dawson 
Creek mine.  Archery has been a large focus after school, 
as well as mixed-6 middle school volleyball. They have 
several students traveling to Utah for Nationals. State 
testing is completed. PE class broke out the golf clubs and 
enjoyed the nice weather. To help with the community 
Easter egg hunt, students colored eggs.  
  
*Whale Pass: See school presentation and report. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Deidre Jenson,  
Area Principal 


